
From: Esmeralda Borrero <Esmeralda.Borrero@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 1:01 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Jessica Papp <Jessica.Papp@cityofchicago.org>; Bennett Lawson 

<Bennett.Lawson@cityofchicago.org>; Julian McDonough <Julian.McDonough@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Ethics letter for donation to the Ward office 

  

Hi Steve, 

Attached is a letter detailing a donation our office received on 12262024 that we are donating to a local 

school to raffle at their Gala Fundraiser in May.  Please let me know if I need to send anything else.   

Julian, Steve suggested I CC you at the Comptroller's office to keep you informed since the City 

Comptroller's position has not been filled yet.  

  

  

  

Best, 

Esme Borrero 

Director of Education, Senior Affairs and Office Administration 

Alderman Bennett Lawson, 44th Ward 

3223 N. Sheffield Ave., Suite A 

773-525-6034 
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